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        Years 3/4 and Years 5/6 
 

 Big Sing and Exit Point Monday 13th December 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Big Sing and Exit Point on Monday 13th December.  In order to limit 

numbers and to stay as COVID safe as possible, we will ask that no more than 2 people per family 

attends and that all adults take a lateral flow test and wear a face covering. 

 
Year 3/4  
Big Sing: 2.15pm in the hall 
Exit Point: 2.45pm in classrooms to look at books/view work 
 
Year 5/6  
Exit Point: 2.15pm in classrooms to look at books/view work 
Big Sing: 2.45pm in the hall 
 
Please can children bring in festive hats to wear during the Big Sings.  This event will not be recorded. 

We continue to monitor the COVID situation closely and in the event of a high number of cases we may 

need to review the above events. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Pollitt 

 

 


